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DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

APRIL 

27 ANZAC service 

MAY 

3 P & C AGM 6pm  

4 FISST Cross Country? 

4 Teachers Strike 

27 NEW PHOTO DAY 

31 Athletics Carnival 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut bu er at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to Term 2! I hope you all had a fantastic Easter break and that 
this term brings wonderful things. 

Thank you to all the students who attended the ANZAC Day dawn service along 
with Mrs Williams, Mr Tucker and Mrs Scott. You represented our school with 
pride. Thankyou parents for getting your children up and there on time. They 
looked fantastic in their uniform. 

Today we had our own small ANZAC service at school with Mr Michael      Kos-
tiuk from the Nowra Greenwell Point Sub-branch. Thankyou Michael for attend-
ing and presenting our school with 3 new ANZAC texts for the library. 

Information regarding next Wednesday’s teacher industrial action (4th May) is 
included in this newsletter (orange paper) At this stage we will inform you about 
the Cross Country and possible cancellation closer to the day. Thankyou for 
your patience. 

Ms Secombe returns on Monday from her well -deserved long service leave. 

Have a wonderful week! 

Bronwyn Baker  
(relieving for Catherine Secombe) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 
Students par cipa ng in the ANZAC 

Dawn Service and our leaders Char, 

Maddy, Sammi and Tyson a er our 

school ANZAC service.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SPECSAVERS FREE EYESIGHT TESTING 

On Monday 31st May, 2022 Specsavers will be conducting free vision testing for all students at school.  A 
consent form is attached to this newsletter for completion.  Please return it to school asap.  This is not a 
compulsory screening test therefore only return your form if you would like your child to participate. 

YEAR 6 SHIRTS 

The school has now ordered all Year 6 shirts and will cost $37 each.  Please send the money in with your 
child to the office asap and when the shirts arrive they will receive it straight away.   

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Bella in 3/4/5 turns 9 on Saturday and 

Jett in 1/2 turns 7 today (Wednesday) 

    

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
AFL Auskick Registration Days 
Giants—West St Oval Sunday 1st May at 9-10am for children turning 5 to 8 years.  Contact Dave 0401 526 
870 
Tigers—Nowra Showgrounds  28th April 4:30—5:30 for 5-8 year olds.  Contact Roz 0411 115 338 
Bomaderry Tigers AFL  
BJAFL welcomes new & returning players to the 2022 AFL season. Under 9s, 11s & 13s and Mixed U15 girls. 
Enquiries: Roz 0411 115 338. Training is Thursday 4.30-6.pm at the Nowra Showgrounds. Games are on Sun-
days.  
Active Kids vouchers accepted. 
 


